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Comments: Generally I am opposed to E-bikes on non-motorized trails. However, I think they can have a place

on trails that are designated for motorized vehicles. I think that this project should make a clear distinction

between the different categories of E-bikes so that management can be carefully controlled in terms of what

types of bikes are allowed where. I'm also concerned that the blanket designation of e-bikes as motorized could

limit funding sources. Another concern I have is that with the current language in the project is that it could have

an unintended consequence where any trail that allows a class 1 e-mtb would receive a motorized designation.

 

 


